
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

From: Ysenia Navarrette <YNavarrette@yatespetroleum.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 8:40 AM 
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Online APD for Red Raider BKS State # 003H P-25-24S-33E 200 FSL & 925 FEL 

Yes, we do want to cancel the APD that expires 8/31/2015. 

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD [mailto:paul.kautz@state.nm.us! 
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 8:21 AM 
To: Ysenia Navarrette 

Subject: Online APD for Red Raider BKS State # 003H P-25-24S-33E 200 FSL & 925 FEL 

Ysenia, 

Yates Petroleum already has an APD 30-025-40735 Red Raider BKS State # 003H located at P-25-24S-33E 330 FSL & 390 
FEL that expires on 08/31/2015. If you no longer intend to drill this well I need a request from Yates via e-mail 
requesting its cancelation. Before I can approve the new APD. If you still intend on drilling 30-025-40735, we need to 
change the well number on the new APD. 

Paul Kautz 
Hobbs District Geologist 
NM Oil Conservation Div. 
1625 N French Dr. 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
575-393-6161 Ext. 104 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. If you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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